
Item G16
#2002-114 - Approving Bid Award for Purchase of Dump Truck
The Public Works Department, Street and Transportation Division and the Purchasing 
Division of the City Attorney's office recommend awarding the bid for One (1) Minimum 
26,000 GVW Dump Truck. Two bids were received ranging from $45,791.74 to $47,223.00. 
The low bid was submitted by Hansen International Truck, Inc. of Grand Island Nebraska in 
the amount of $45,791.74. There are sufficient funds for this purchase in account number 
10033501-85625. See attached RESOLUTION.

Tuesday, April 23, 2002
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Steve Riehle, City Engineer/Public Works Director

City of Grand Island City Council
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 R E S O L U T I O N   2002-114 
 
 
 WHEREAS, the City of Grand Island invited sealed bids for One Minimum 26,000 GVW 
Dump Truck for the Street and Transportation Division of the Public Works Department, according to plans 
and specifications on file with the Street Division of the Public Works Department; and 
 
 WHEREAS, on April 16, 2002, bids were received, opened and reviewed; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Hansen International of Grand Island, Nebraska, submitted a bid in 
accordance with the terms of the advertisement of bids and plans and specifications and all other statutory 
requirements contained therein, such bid being in the amount of $45,791.74; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Hansen International's bid is less than the estimate for such vehicle. 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NEBRASKA, that the bid of Hansen International of Grand Island, 
Nebraska, in the amount of $45,791.74 for one minimum 26,000 GVW dump truck is hereby approved as 
the lowest responsive bid. 
 
 
 - - - 
 
Adopted by the City Council of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska on April 23, 2002. 
 
 
 

_____________________________________
       RaNae Edwards, City Clerk 


